Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

December 17, 2024

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
No. 1 6 2 0 s. 2024

RESETTING OF THE EDITING WRITESHOP ON THE MANUSCRIPTS OF BEST
PRACTICES AND SUCCESS STORIES ON THE IMPACT OF
TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE

To: Schools Division Superintendents
Regional Office Division Chiefs
All Others Concerned

1. This Office, through the Field Technical Assistance Division (FTAD),
announces the Resetting of the Editing Writeshop on the Manuscripts of Best
Practices and Success Stories on the Impact of Technical Assistance from
December 18-20, 2024 and December 26-27, 2024 to January 27-30, 2025 and
February 11-13, 2025 respectively at Milagros Hotel, San Salvador Street, Palo,
Leyte.

2. All other provisions of the Regional Memorandum No. 1457, s. 2024 remain
in force and in effect.

3. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

R. FETALVERO, CESO III
Regional Director

Enclosures: None
References: As stated
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